IN COMMITTEE

April 12,2017

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Finance at a Meeting held on Wednesday, March 29, 2017, considered a
COMMUNICATION, Mayor Mitchell, to City Council, submitting a Host Community
Agreement with Beacon Compassion Center of Norwood, to operate a medical marijuana
dispensary facility at 366 Hathaway Road. (Ref’d 2/23/17)

On motion by Councillor Lopes and seconded by Councillor Gomes, the Committee VOTED: To
recommend to the City Council ADOPTION of the Communication of a Host Community
Agreement with Beacon Compassion Center of Norwood, to operate a medical marijuana
dispensary facility at 366 Hathaway Road. This motion PASSED on a Roll Call Vote of Yeas 7,
Nays 0.
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